
 

  

Watermain Extension Project 
continues 
FENTON TWP., Mich - The Genesee County Drain Commission will continue 
work on its Southern Lakes Watermain Extension (Phase II) on Monday, 
February 5. Beginning Monday, northbound Torrey Rd., between Lahring Rd. 
and Thompson Rd., will be closed. The southbound lane will be open. 
Northbound traffic should take Lahring Rd. to Jennings Rd. to Thompson Rd.  
If you have questions, please contact the Genesee County Drain Commission, at 
810-732-7870. 
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